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12th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We are hoping the sun will shine on Monday 31st March for our annual “Family Easter Egg Hunt”.  

Families will be given clues to follow around the school grounds and the aim is to have fun together.  

There will be a prize of Easter chocolate for every child who takes part (under 12).  Younger siblings are 

welcome to take part too.  

 

The cost of this activity is £2 per child, which covers the cost of the prizes.  You pay for this in advance 

and the activity sheets will be given to your child on the day of the event.  Multiple activity sheets can 

be ordered so if you have younger siblings who do not attend the school and you want them to take 

part you just order extra.  You need to pay IN CASH please in an envelope clearly marked with your 

child’s name and the name of any siblings you want to attend.  

 

The deadline for payment is Friday 28th March, as we need to know in advance how many prizes we 

need for this event.   

 

If your child attends After School Club, then please pay as normal and then email staff in the club to let 

them know that you wish your child to attend.   

 

If your child has any allergies that would affect them then please state this clearly on the envelope. 

 

We hope you will be able to take part in this event and look forward to seeing you there.   

 

Please note: all children should be accompanied by an adult.  

 

Kind regards  

  

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher  

 


